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Alaska Department of Fish and Game 

Wildlife Restoration Grant 
 

GRANT NUMBER: AKW-D-8-2021 
 
PROJECT NUMBER: Project 1.0 
 
PROJECT TITLE: Oliver Inlet Access Improvements 
 
PERIOD OF PERFORMANCE: March 1, 2021–December 31, 2022 
 
PERFORMANCE YEAR: March 1, 2021–September 30, 2021 
 
REPORT DUE DATE:  December 29, 2021 
 
PRINCIPAL INVESTIGATOR: 

Katie Sechrist 
   ADF&G, Division of Wildlife Conservation 
   333 Raspberry Road 

Anchorage, AK 
   Phone: (907) 267-2541 
   Email: katie.sechrist@alaska.gov 
 
COOPERATORS: 

Rys Miranda, P.E. 
    DNR, Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation 
    550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1340 
    Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
    Phone: (907) 269-8736 
    E-Mail: rys.miranda@alaska.gov 

 
Authorities: 2 CFR 200.328 
                    2 CFR 200.301 
                    50 CFR   80.90 

I. PROGRESS ON PROJECT OBJECTIVES DURING PERFORMANCE YEAR 
 
OBJECTIVE 1: To repair/restore ~ 500 feet of the existing Oliver Inlet tram to improve safety 
and hunter access. 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS: The funding structure for this project was established in June 2021. 
Work commenced shortly after and included reconnaissance and field data collection work 
performed on June 22 and September 1, 2021, respectively. Base mapping for design work 
was completed during this performance period. 

mailto:katie.sechrist@alaska.gov
mailto:rys.miranda@alaska.gov
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II. SUMMARY OF WORK COMPLETED ON PROJECT TO DATE 
Milestones completed to date include establishing the project budget structure, 
reconnaissance and field survey, and development of the project base map for design work.  

III. SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT REPORTS AND/OR AMENDMENTS 
N/A. 

 
Financial Summary: 
Non-Federal Match 

Financial Coding 
IRIS AR/Task 

Starting 
Amount 

Amount 
Spent 

Remaining 
Balance 

107039199 / 79CB $21,188.91 $6,347.54 $14,841.37 
107820011 / 10PKSF82M2 $6,000.00 $0.00 $6,000.00 

 
Grant Funds 

Financial Coding 
IRIS AR/Program 

Starting 
Amount 

Amount Spent Remaining Balance 

10RS71037 / 10PKSF0082 $  64,575.00 $0.00 $64,575.00 
 
IV. PUBLICATIONS 

 
Figure 1.–Park entrance and beginning of Oliver Inlet tram. 
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Figure 2.–Beach access to Oliver Inlet. 
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Figure 3.–Existing Oliver Inlet tram conditions. 
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Figure 4.–Existing conditions at Seymour Canal terminal and tram cart. 
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Figure 5.–Survey work taking place. 
 
V. RECOMMENDATIONS FOR THIS PROJECT 
The project will continue as planned with design beginning in December 2021 and construction 
is anticipated to take place summer 2022. No additional changes are recommended or anticipated 
at this time. 
 
Prepared by: 
Rys Miranda, DNR, Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation 
Katie Sechrist, ADF&G, Division of Wildlife Conservation, Hunter Access Program 
Date: 12/9/2021 
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